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Comments: I frequently use non motorized trails with my horses and mules and sometimes just hiking.  I think

electric types of transportation including bikes should be limited to multiple use type trails.  After all, they have a

motor.  In addition, they move to fast and are a danger to everyone on the quiet trails because of their silence

and speed.  If a horse spooks because of the electric bike, both the equestrian rider and the bike rider could be

badly hurt or killed.  Electric bikes have no place on non-motorized trails!


